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UNITED STATES
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

STATION PLACE
100 F STREET, NE

WASHINGTON, DC  20549-2465

Office of FOIA Services
October 28, 2019

Mr. Stephen Astley 
Robbins Geller Rudman & Dowd LLP 
120 East Palmetto Park Road Suite 500
Boca Raton, FL 33432-4809

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552
Appeal No. 20-00022-APPS (19-03009-FOIA)

Dear Mr. Astley:

This letter is an acknowledgment of your FOIA Appeal dated and 
received in this office on October 25, 2019 regarding any SEC 
investigation(s) into OvaScience, Inc. or its former officers, 
directors, or employees.

Your appeal has been assigned tracking number 20-00022-APPS, 
and is assigned to the SEC’s Office of the General Counsel for 
processing.  You will receive a direct response from that office 
regarding a decision on your Appeal.    

In the interim, if you have questions about your appeal, you 
may contact the Office of the General Counsel by calling 202-551-
5100, or sending an email to foiapa@sec.gov.  Please cite the Appeal 
tracking number provided above.

Sincerely,

Office of FOIA Services
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